

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We hope you have all had a lovely Christmas break and are looking forward to our new term ahead.

We are looking forward to achieving 100% attendance this term.

Homework:

Every day: 20 minutes reading Mon: TT Rockstars set/due Tues: Humanities KO (10 mins) Wed: Science KO (10 mins)

Fri: Spelling Shed & Mathletics set/due

Please can all uniform be labelled with your child's name to ensure we can do our best to return any lost property.

As always, if you have any concerns or information which we should know, please do contact us.

Miss Chant, Mrs Dalby and Mrs Halcrow

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:

AS WRITERS we will be studying poetry by WH Auden, learning more about play scripts and non-chronological reports and developing our spelling, punctuation and grammar skills.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will be focusing on digital literacy to produce a factual presentation.

AS CITIZENS we will be focusing on our social confidence.

AS ARTISTS we will investigate how the Industrial Revolution impacted on the architecture of the time.

The most important changes in Britain between 1750-1900 were political. To what extent do you agree with this statement?

AS MATHEMATICIANS we will be continuing to build on our maths knowledge by exploring the area and perimeter of shapes as well as converting units of measure.

AS ATHLETES we will be improving our skills in netball and playing volleyball for the first time!

AS MUSICIANS we will be learning to play the Ukulele and participating n a small ensemble

IN FRENCH we will be continuing to expand our conversational skills, talking about where we live and comparing that to the lives of those in France.

AS HISTORIANS we will be exploring the changes in Britain during the Industrial Revolution.

AS SCENTISTS we will be finding out how the circulatory and respiratory systems work together. We will also find out and investigate what we have to do to keep out hearts and bodies healthy and why.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

- Please make sure PE kit is in school ready for their lesson on Tuesday.
- Every child must have a clear drink bottle that can be refilled with water.